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Industrial Action Begins Monday, 
19 August - Are You Ready?
From Monday, 19 August, nurses, midwives, and Assistants
in Nursing (AINs) at your workplace will be taking part in
important industrial action to stand up for fair working 
conditions and better care for our patients. 
But remember, only ANMF members are covered to participate in this crucial action.

Why Do You Need to Be a Member?
If you’re not an ANMF member, you’re not 
covered to stand alongside your colleagues 
during this industrial action. By joining the 
ANMF, you’ll be fully protected and have the 
power to take part in making a real difference 
in your workplace.

Membership Gives You:
-	 Protection during industrial action: Only 	
	 members are legally covered to participate.
-	 A strong collective voice: Your membership 	
	 strengthens our ability to negotiate better 	
	 conditions and outcomes.
-	 Professional support: Get access to expert 	
	 industrial and legal advice whenever you 	
	 need it.
-	 Member only discounts via member 
	 advantage.
-	 Representation by Nurses and Midwives 
	 who understand your profession.

Not an ANMF member?
Scan to find out more and join


